
 
   
  
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ODESSA HIGH SCHOOL SHOWGIRLS 

STUDENT OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO ORLANDO, FLORIDA 
 
The Odessa High School Showgirls are requesting to travel out-of-state to Orlando, 
Florida, from March 6-10, 2025.  The purpose of the trip is to participate in a Disney 
Performing Arts Dance Workshop. The group will consist of approximately 42 students 
and chaperones.  Preliminary cost projections are $2,400 per participant, and the 
students will be fundraising a portion of this money.  The cost of the trip will cover a 
majority of transportation, activities, all housing expenses, and a majority of the meals. 
Trip insurance is required for all participants, in the event that the trip is canceled. 

 


